
August 21, 2022

Order of Worship

The Steadfast Love of the Lord

Prayer

Blue Skies and Rainbows

Fairest Lord Jesus

My Hope is Built on Nothing Less

Scripture

Lamb of God

I Gave My Life for Thee

Lord’s Supper

Offering

Sing On, Ye Joyful Pilgrims

Sermon

Come to the Feast

Elder’s Prayer

Family Time


This service will be streamed online at 10am. 

Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the 
Zoom link.
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Prayers


• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia

• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy

• Sue Chatman - health concerns, 

family

• Roy & Juanita Wickham - health 

concerns

• Barbara Johnson - health 

concerns

• Jo Ellen Branstetter - advanced 

disc disease

• Jim - Robert & Ellie’s brother-in-

law has pancreas cancer

• Drew Perry - recovering from 

appendectomy

• Stephen Branstetter - Covid
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August 21, 2022

Community

Congratulations!  Kayla and Andrew Koehn welcomed their baby 
girl, Karliah Ruth on Saturday, August 13.  She weighed 9lbs,1oz and 
is 20.5 inches.  Congratulations to big brothers Alaric and Asher, 
grandparents Karl & Lené Moya, great-grandparents Doyl & Cheryl 
Watson, and cousin Natalya.

There are still dates available if you’d like to provide a meal to the 
Koehn family.   Email the office for the MealTrain link.

 

Refresh Shower Ministry  We are thankful for the opportunity and 
resources to serve the needs of the shelterless in Oklahoma City.  

Please consider helping out with the shower trailer on Saturdays.  If 
you'd like to know more, contact Matt Cole.

You do not have to be a Westwood member to volunteer. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080B4CAEAE2DA4FB6-refresh


THANK YOU! to everyone who donates items for the clothing room, 
helps prepare meals, and volunteers with the shower trailer.  We 
can't do it without you!

The clothing room needs:

- Men's shorts (sizes 28-34)

- Men’s & Women’s t-shirts / short sleeved knit shirts (size M & L)

- New-in-package Men's boxer briefs (size M)

- New-in-package Women's underwear (size M)

- New-in-package socks for men and women

- Plastic grocery sacks

- Canvas bags or Backpacks


Wednesday Night Family Dinner - August 24  Wednesday night 
dinners are back!  Thank you, Melanie!

Join us for a homemade dinner in the kitchen classroom starting at 
6:00pm.  The cost is $5 per person, $3 for children 8yrs and 
younger.  Invite friends!  Please let us know you’re coming so 
Melanie knows how much food to prepare.  RSVP online or to the 
office by noon on Tuesday.  

If you miss the online sign up or have questions, contact Melanie 
Henry.

8/24 menu: Chicken Parmesan


Westwood Sunday Nights 

On the first and third Sunday evenings of the month we meet in 
small groups.

The second Sunday evening of each month we will meet in 2X2 
Groups.  

On the fourth Sunday evening of each month we meet at the 
building for praise & worship or service project.

Fifth Sunday we share a potluck meal after morning worship.  

We will not meet in the evening.
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Staff | Leadership


Elders:

Mark Dees

Eric Henry

Bill Perring 


Staff:

Mindy Hermes - Office Manager


Deacons:

Kent Greenwood - Facilities 

John Hermes - Youth


Ministry Leaders:

Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren 

     - Children’s Education 

Sharon Perring

     - Accounting


Supported Missions:

Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile

Clyde and Gwen Antwine 

     - Helpers in Missions Program 
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